
Affidavit on Directional Antenna Installation 
WXAL-FM 

Addison Broadcasting, Inc. 
Addison VT 

Construction Permit BPH-20030429AAE 
 
 

On July 19, 2005, I oversaw the installation of the directional antenna system for WXAL-FM. I certify all installation 
instructions were followed. Due to local zoning requirements forcing changes in tower construction, the center of 
radiation was lowered from 38m to 34m AGL which is within the 4m limit allowed by 73.1690. All parasitic elements 
were measured and positioned as specified by Shively Labs. No problems were encountered during the installation. 
No other antenna of any type is mounted on the same tower level as a directional antenna, and no antenna of any type 
is mounted within the horizontal or vertical distance specified by the Shively Labs as being necessary for proper 
directional operation. 
 
I have been a broadcast engineer for 20 years. During that time, I have overseen the installation of many FM 
antennas, of varying sizes and locations. I have also received instruction at the Shively factory in the correct 
installation of their directional antennas. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Jon Hosford 
Dir. Of Engineering 
July 29, 2005 


